

24 July 2017

Rotary Club of Southwest Wichita Falls P.O. Box 1566 Wichita Falls, Texas 76307

Dear Mr. Chuck Vergauwen,

On behalf of the Zavala Hispanic Cultural Initiative, I would like to thank you for your generous donation of \$3,500.00 on March 27, 2017. We are dedicated to preserving the Hispanic culture and promoting the education of the community. Each year, Zavala works in together with Mi Café Con Leche in support of the Road to College (RTC) program.

The generous donation by Rotary Club of Southwest Wichita Falls will support the Road to College program; specifically paying for RTC curriculum & instruction, as well as tutoring & college mentors. All are vital aspects of this program. Your longstanding commitment has insured RTC continued success, allowing it to grow again this year. Mr. Robles has expanded the program allowing more children the opportunity to reach their maximum potential. If you have any questions about our organization or this program, please contact me at 940-337-5236 or via email info@zavalawf.com.

We are a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization and recognized as tax-exempt. No goods or services of any value were or will be transferred to you in connection with this donation.

Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.

Once again, thank you for your generous donation.

Sincerely,

Paul Reyes

President